
Cape Organization for Rights of the Disabled 
106 Bassett Lane, Hyannis, MA 02601 

(508)775-8300 I 1-800-541-0282 (both numbers Voice and TTY) 

June 12, 2018 

Timothy Carroll, Town Administrator 
Chilmark Town Hall 
PO Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535-0119 

Dear Mr. Carroll, 

Fax (508)775-7022 www.cilcapecod.org 

The Cape Organization for Rights of the Disabled (CORD) has been running our 
Transitional Internship Program (TIP) on Martha's Vineyard and the program is nearing 
completion. CORD's TIP provides pre-employment skills training to youths with disabilities 
ages 16 - 21. After completing the training, they are placed into paid internships in the 
community where they gain hands-on experience. It is with support from the business 
community that our interns can successfully learn about working. CORD would like to invite 
you to the TIP graduation dinner where we will be celebrating the accomplishments of our 
interns and presenting the employers with plaques to show our appreciation of their involvement. 

The dinner will be held on Wednesday, June 27, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. at the Harbor View 
Hotel at 131 North Water Street, Edgartown, MA 02539. RSVP's are required by noon on June 
19th by calling CORD at 508-775-8300 or 1-800-541-0282 (both numbers v/tty) or by emailing 
cathy@cilcapecod.org. 

I hope to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely, 
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Cathy Taylor · 
Director of Services 
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